
 

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

             

             

             

             

             

             

             

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

                   

      

 

 

Teddy Bear, 

Teddy Bear 



 

Welcome to your child’s first term at school! It is fantastic to begin to get to know you and your children. This is a brief overview of 

some of the things that we are doing this term, based around the theme of ‘Teddy Bear, Teddy Bear’.  The most important part of 

this term is to allow the children to settle in properly and to be happy at school. 

Reception Baseline Assessment – Your child will participate Reception Baseline Assessment within the first six week of starting school. 

This is a statutory assessment and is a short, interactive, practical session they will do with me over the next few weeks. The main 

purpose of this assessment is to measure progress schools make with their pupils. 

Library Story Books – Later this week your child will be able to choose a story book to bring home for you to share together. These will 

be changed every Friday.  

Reading Books & Reading records – When your child is ready, they will bring home a book to read to you. Please listen to them read 

every day and make a note in their reading record.  

Further dates for your diary 

Wednesday 18th  October 2.30pm – We will have our own teddy bear’s picnic in school, your child can bring a small teddy to 

school on this day and you are invited to attend – younger children are also welcome as long as they are supervised. 

 

Friday 20th October – End of Term 1   

 

Kind regards,  

Miss Cox – Please email me if you have any questions -  yearr@becket.n-somerset.sch.uk 


